For the 53rd Edition of the Festival of the Two Worlds, the Meeting Point will be inaugurated by the dedicated collaboration of the local Associations such as Confindustria, Confcommercio, Confartigianato and ConSpoleto.  These organizations have come together to reinforce the value of teamwork and reiterate the commitment and contribution of the Associations to promote major local events in order to develop guidelines for economic growth that are in tune with the peculiarities of the area and capable of enhancing tourism and cultural heritage of Spoleto.

The Meeting Point will represent a well-liked and popular spot which serves as a place for gathering and conversations among artists, guests, citizens, entrepreneurs, journalists and administrators. During the Festival there will be many events and meetings placed on the beautiful scenery of the Garden of Palazzo Leonetti Luparini. In addition to the press box and external relations post, there will be a lounge bar set up to allow for attendees to take a break and enjoy a snack with the typical appreciated local products.
